
Dear Parent/Carer,             

Play At Maple are currently planning our upcoming summer holiday sessions. Due to decreased 

amounts of funding available, we are unfortunately not able to offer one-to-one support for 

every child as previously provided. Where a child does not require one-to-one support, the 

staffing ratio will still be high, with one playworker to every three children. 

We do have some funding allocated specifically for those with one-to-one support needs. To 

help allocate this support as fairly as possible we are asking you to provide your own thoughts 

on your child’s needs whilst they attend a Play At Maple holiday scheme. This will help us to 

plan the one-to-one support and which days are available. 

Please can you fill out the form below and return it to the school by Wednesday 8th June. 

Thank you, 

Play At Maple Team 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Child’s Name:……………………………………………………… 

Do you think your child needs one-to-one support?   YES  / NO 

Please give reasons why: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

Play At 

Maple 



Dear Parent/Carer,                              

Please return this page to Maple Ridge School by Wednesday 8th June. 

 

Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………………………… 

Parent/Carer’s Name:……………………………………………………………… 

Contact number:……………………………………………………………………… 

Contact email:………………………………………………………………………… 

Gateway Number:…………………………………………………………………… 

 

Please tick each box to indicate your interest in that session. If you have a preferred time please 

indicate with a number (1 = most wanted). 

Monday 25th Jul 
10.00am–4.00pm 

Tuesday 26thJul 
10.00am–4.00pm 

Wednesday27thJul 
10.00am–4pm 

Thursday 28thJul 
10.00am–4.00pm 

Friday 29th Jul 
10.00am–4.00pm 

 
 
 

 
 

   

Monday 1st Aug 
10.00am–4.00pm 

Tuesday 2nd Aug 
10.00am–4.00pm 

Wednesday3rd Aug 
10.00am–4pm 

Thursday4thAug 
10.00am–4.00pm 

Friday 5th Aug 
10.00am–4.00pm 

 
 
 

 
 

   

 

The sessions will be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis and demand is expected to be high, so 

you may not get all the dates you apply for. 

We are looking at the possibility of running a transport service to access the playscheme. If you have a 

need of a transport service please complete the table below. 

Home Location Reason for need of transport to access playscheme                      

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

You will receive an allocation letter with details of confirmed dates, transport confirmation, payment 

due and what your child will need to bring to the sessions nearer the start of the playscheme. 

Thank you, 

Play At Maple Team            

Play At 

Maple 


